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Standardised School Year Consultation – Cheshire West and Chester Council 
 
 

Dear Consultee, 
 
I am writing to inform you that Cheshire West and Chester Council are consulting to 
vary the Standardised School Year. 
 
The Consultation period runs from 15 February 2023 until 3 May 2023. 
 
All feedback received during the consultation period will be considered and used to 
formalise any variations to the standardised school year.  A report will be submitted 
to Cabinet in July, detailing the outcomes of the consultation.  Cabinet will consider 
the consultation outcomes and take a decision on whether to adopt the proposal.  If 
the variations are adopted, the proposed implementation date will be Academic Year 
September 2024 and onwards. 
 
Details of this consultation can also be found via the following link: 
 
www.cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk/standardschoolyear 
 
For enquiries please call 0300 123 7738. 
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